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Annexure- C-7(7.2) 

Dr. Ashit Mishra and Dr. Harish Kumar, Additional Director of Higher Education, have 

visited this Institution for spot evaluation in session 2022-23 and 2023-24 respectively. In the 

year 2024, Library Inspection Committee constituted by the Directorate of Higher Education 

has visited the Institution.  

 


